
 

Communiqué 

 

Temporary closure of the Central Flacq branch 

 

 SBI (Mauritius) Ltd informs the public that its branch in Central Flacq will be temporarily closed for 

disinfection, following a staff member tested positive for COVID-19. 

 The bank has already deployed the sanitary protocol in place to protect its staff and customers and is 

fully collaborating with the health authorities on the procedure to follow. SBI (Mauritius) Ltd 

reassures its customers about the continuity of its services. Operations at the said branch will resume 

once the disinfection exercise is completed. While waiting for the reopening in Central Flacq, 

customers are requested to go to our Montagne Blanche branch. 

 SBI (Mauritius) Ltd apologizes for any inconvenience and relies on the understanding of its kind 

customers. 

Visit our website www.sbimauritius.com and our Facebook page SBI (Mauritius) Ltd for more 

information. For any query you may have, please contact 4044928/4044900. We thank you for your 

kind consideration. 
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